
National Coordination
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                                                        John King

Deputy Secretary General, SIPTU
                                                                                                   Email: jking@siptu.ie

                                                                                              cc. Adrian Kane: adriankane@siptu.ie
                                                                                                    Peter Glynn: pglynn@siptu.ie
                                                                                                    Brendan O'Brien: bobrien@siptu.ie

Dear John,

The Fp CGIL VVF reaffirms the need to stand alongside the women and men of the SIPTU to claim
the struggles that belong to  firefighters, struggles that are the same as those experienced by 
firefighters in Italy and which see the Fp CGIL VVF constantly in the forefront. 

We therefore express our full solidarity with the SIPTU workers, with respect for the women 
and men who serve the population on a daily basis.

The National Coordinator FP CGIL VV.F.
                                                                              Mauro GIULIANELLA

FEDERATION OF CIVIL SERVICE WORKERS CGIL
VIA LEOPOLDO SERRA, 31 - 00153 ROME
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